TECHNICAL COMMITTEE – 20th March 2008

RECORD OF MEETING

· Minutes from last meeting approved and accepted

· Officials mileage rates raised to 40p per mile from April 2008

· All speakers for conference confirmed.

· An officials’ liaison should be appointed for all events.  This would be an ancillary role to look after officials, welcoming, officials registration, kit etc

· Congratulations to Alan Bell on his appointment to the International Starters Panel and appointment to US Championships

· Congratulations to David Littlewood who is writing the Photofinish protocol for the International panel.

· Date and time of next meeting: 10th June 2008 – 11am – UKA Offices

